Tomlinson Middle School

200 Unquowa Road Fairfield, CT 06824-5010 Phone (203) 255-8336 Fax (203) 255-8211



Anthony Formato, Principal

Amanda Kirik, Assistant Principal

May 22, 2017

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

I wanted to reach out to any parent in need of assistance regarding school supplies for the upcoming school year. We know that purchasing supplies can be costly, especially if you have multiple children or if financially, it is something you cannot budget for. We have been conducting a school supply drive, and with generous donations from parents in the TMS community, now have a closet that students can access if they are in need of supplies. If at the beginning of the school year, you are having difficulty purchasing items, please feel free to contact me immediately for support.

If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (203) 255-8433/8434 or through email: erodriguez@fairfieldschools.org. I look forward in hearing from you soon!

Elizabeth C. Rodriguez, MSW, LCSV Certified School Social Worker

Tomlinson Middle School

Fairfield, Connecticut